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From: Ann Waters <mailservice@clubrunner.ca>
Sent: July 13, 2016 3:37 PM
To: Renée C. Senko
Subject: THE BUZZ

The Buzz for July 12 
  
We formally inducted another new member today, Ashley Browning.  Welcome Ashley 
  
Our Belize students, Tricia and Vian, are doing fine in school.  Their report cards were passed around and their 
grades are up there.  They have a strong mentorship which is helping as well. 
  
The University Hospital Foundation is looking at bringing Canada's first Stroke Ambulance to Alberta.  Stacey 
Amyotte (Donor Relations Officer) will be coming to do a presentation for us in August to let us know what 
the plan is. 
  
Marielle brought us up to date on the Bike and Skate park.  Our committee met with Town Council and 
everyone seems to be on board with this project.  Our number 1 spot is at the Vegreville Composite High 
School.  The next step is to meet with the Soccer Association as we may be infringing on some of the land that 
they already use.  If this is not amicable our second choice is at the Alex Horvat Park.  We now need ideas for 
fundraising as this will be about a million dollar project. 
  
Rhonda got an email from Laura Mori our District Govonor.  She sent the email as Youth Services Chair.  She 
has started an erotoract club and is asking is we would sponsor it as well.  Rhonda is going to get some more 
information from her regarding financial and time commitments.  It does sound like something we would 
support. 
  
Dan says that the seats for the ice rink have been well received.  We still have some seats available in our 
blocked off section if any of our members want to purchase some.  Please let Dan know if you are interested. 
  
Julian raised $4500 at our Lobsterfest for shelter box.  He has decided to help Paula (our inbound student from 
Bolivia) get a start on her fundraising for shelter box and is donating $578 to her. 
  
Rondevous Park needs a bit of a clean up.  Think about a date that would work for you and we can discuss this 
at the next meeting. 
  
  
Until next week 
  
Ann Waters 
President 2016/2017 
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